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Kansas Cable Tatecamnmnications, Association

July 16, 2009

Mr. Bob Lehr, Esq.
Kansas Corporation Commission
1500 SW Arrowhead Rd
Topeka, KS 66604-4027

STATE CORPORATION COMMISSION

JUL 1 7 2009

..4i4/44( 45*

Dear Mr. Lehr,

On behalf of the Kansas Cable Telecommunications Association (KCTA) I respectfully submit
this letter for your consideration in the matter of the Video Services Authorization Application of
Community Wireless Communications, Co. (CWC); Docket No. 09-CWCZ-976-VSA.

The KCTA supports the July 9, 2009 Staff Memorandum to suspend the application of
Community Wireless Communications (CWC). In addition, the KCTA supports the Staffs
assertion that more information should be gathered from CWC to support any approval of the
CWC application. The KCTA specifically contends the Kansas Corporation Commission has
authority found in K.S.A 12-2023(a) to take these actions.

In addition, the KCTA contends that prior to any grant of authority, the KCC has the duty to
determine whether the applicant has met the full requirements of the law.

Thank you for your thoughtful and thorough review of this matter.

Respectfully,

John J. Federico
President: KCTA
815 S. Topeka Blvd
Topeka, KS 66612
785.290.0018
johnfed@cox.net
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